
April 6, 2017 
 
To: Chilmark Board of Selectmen 
From: Library Director Ebba Hierta 
Re: Permanent appointment of Assistant Director /Youth Services Librarian Rizwan Malik 
 
Dear Selectmen, 
 
At their meeting on April 6, 2017 the Chilmark Free Public Library Board of Trustees unanimously 
approved changing the employment status of Assistant Director /Youth Services Librarian Rizwan Malik 
from probationary to permanent year-round on May 2, his six-month anniversary date.  
 
Please join us in welcoming Rizwan as a permanent member of the library staff. 
 
Cordially, 
Ebba Hierta 
Library Director  
 

 


